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January 29, 2021

Scott A, McMillan

The McMillan Law Firm
4670 Nebo Drive, Suaite 200
I.a Mesa, CA 91941-5230

RE: Colusa County PRA Request — November 3, 2020 General Election
Dear Scott McMillan:

On January 21, 2021, Colusa County received your Public Records Act request for
documents pertaining to the November 2, 2020 election. Your request seeks numerous
categories of documents, and it is necessary for County staff to examine a voluminous
amount of separate and distinct records to determine if responsive documents exist. Please
be advised that we are extending the time to respond to your request by 14 days in
accordance with California Government Code section 6253(c). We will respond to your
request on or before February 15, 2021.




